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Newsletter 4th October 2024 

Dates For Your Diary 

Tower Bridge

Monday 21st - Friday 25th October - INTERNATIONAL 

WEEK & Curriculum Cafes for parents

Monday 28th October  - Friday 1st November - HALF TERM 

WEEK

Thursday 31st October - Secondary School Application 

Deadline

Monday 4th November - INSET Day - School Closed

Tuesday 5th November - INSET Day - School Closed

Wednesday 13th November- Parent and Pupil Review 

Meetings- school closed

Robert Browning

Thursday 10th October 9.00am- Early Years Phonics Stay 

and Learn session

Monday 21st - Friday 25th October - INTERNATIONAL 

WEEK

Monday 28th October  - Friday 1st November- Half Term 

Week

Monday 4th November- INSET DAY- School Closed

Tuesday 5th November - INSET DAY- School Closed

Wednesday 13th November- Parent and Pupil Review 

Meetings- school closed

Friday 20th December- Break Up 

Snowsfields 

Monday 21st - Friday 25th October - INTERNATIONAL 

WEEK & curriculum cafes for parents

Monday 28th October  - Friday 1st November - HALF TERM 

Thursday 31st October - Secondary School Application 

Deadline

Monday 4th November - INSET Day - School Closed

Tuesday 5th November - INSET Day - School Closed

Wednesday 13th November- Parent and Pupil Review 

Meetings- School Closed

Term Dates for  2024-2025 are on the Federation website

Term Dates – The Bridges Federation

Term time holidays will not be authorised.

Other important dates for this year can also be found on 

the school website here:
Diary – The Bridges Federation

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please support your child to be prepared for their 

school day. Please ensure that they bring in a 

water bottle with their name on it, a bag for their 

reading record/journal and a coat now that the 

weather has changed. 

Please regularly check Google Classroom to see 

the learning taking place in your child’s class, as 

you are aware we no longer are using X/Twitter 

and are now sharing some of the amazing 

learning taking place through Google Classroom.

Children who read regularly and have their 

reading record/journal signed by a parent (at least 

three times a week) will be entered into the weekly 

reading raffle. You can see the weekly winners on 

page 6 of the newsletter. Please support your 

child to read regularly at home.

Have a lovely weekend. The gates are open at 

8:45am. 

Parents of year 6 children will have seen that 

Secondary Schools are currently running open 

day events. Please make sure you visit as many 

schools as you can. The deadline for submitting 

your application is 31/10/24 which is in half term. 

Please speak to school staff if you need support 

with the application as soon as possible. Please 

find the link to make the online application: 

Applying for a secondary school place -

Southwark Council

Privacy Notices

Please follow the link below to our current 

Privacy Notices on our website.
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/policies/

https://bsky.app/profile/robertbrowning.bsky.social
https://bsky.app/profile/towerbridgeschool.bsky.social
https://bsky.app/profile/snsprimary.bsky.social
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/term-dates/
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/diary/
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/secondary-admissions/applying-for-a-secondary-school-place
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/secondary-admissions/applying-for-a-secondary-school-place
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/policies/
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ATTENDANCE UPDATE 

Being in school and having the best attendance possible underpins all the many benefits of school for your 

child, such as their learning, wellbeing and wider development. We want to work with you to ensure that 

attendance for pupils at the Bridges Federation is the best it can be. 

As a parent, you are legally responsible for making sure your child gets a suitable fulltime education. This means 

making sure your child is in school every day except when

● Your child is too ill to go to school. 

● You have permission for a leave of absence from your child’s school for them not to attend. You should only 

ask for this in exceptional circumstances. Generally, a holiday will not be classed as an exceptional 

circumstance.

● Your religious body has a day especially for religious observance.

If my child needs to be absent from school, what do I need to do? 

You should contact us as early as possible (no later than 10am) on the first day of absence to explain why. If you do 

not, we will contact you to find out where they are.

My child is ill. What should I do?

If your child is ill, read the NHS’s ‘Is my child too ill for school?’ advice to help you decide whether they can go to 

school. Contact us as soon as possible to let us know that they will be absent.

Do I need to provide medical evidence to support my child’s illness related absence?

We may ask for medical evidence when your child is absent due to illness. This may be in cases where:

● Your child is regularly absent due to illness, to assess how we can help by putting support in place. 

● We have reason to believe your child was not too ill to attend and a conversation has not resolved the issue. 

If you are asked to provide evidence this does not need to be a letter from your doctor or consultant, and doctors will 

not usually provide such letters. It can, instead, be appointment cards, prescriptions, or notes of previous 

consultations (including from the NHS App.)

To avoid disruption to your child’s attendance, medical and dental appointments should not be booked during the 

school day whenever reasonably possible.

My child is struggling to attend school. What can I do?

The first step is to talk to your us about why your child is missing school, and what help we can give. You should still 

do everything you can to help your child attend as much as possible whilst waiting for help and support to be put into 

place. Information on who you can contact for help, including the school’s senior leader responsible for attendance, 

can be found in our attendance policy on the website. We follow the expectations laid out in the DfE guidance 

‘Working together to improve school attendance.’

https://assets.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wpuploads/2024/07/aaa-guide-for-parents-on-school-attendance-19th-

Aug-version.pdf

https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/attendance/

https://bsky.app/profile/robertbrowning.bsky.social
https://bsky.app/profile/towerbridgeschool.bsky.social
https://bsky.app/profile/snsprimary.bsky.social
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/
https://assets.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wpuploads/2024/07/aaa-guide-for-parents-on-school-attendance-19th-Aug-version.pdf
https://assets.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wpuploads/2024/07/aaa-guide-for-parents-on-school-attendance-19th-Aug-version.pdf
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/attendance/


https://twitter.com/Butterfly_TB
https://twitter.com/CaterpillarTb
https://twitter.com/TBRedClass
https://twitter.com/TBOrangeClassY2
https://twitter.com/TBYellowClassY3
https://twitter.com/TBGreenClassY4
https://twitter.com/TBBlueClassY5
https://twitter.com/TBPurpleClassY6


Robert Browning Primary School

Secondary Transfer -Online Application

Please be aware that the deadline for 

online secondary transfer application is 

31/10/2024 so we advise that you submit 

your application before 25th October 2024

as the deadline falls within the half term 

holiday and we may not be able to offer 

support.  

If you need support with your application 

or have any questions before this date, 

please come and speak with Maureen.

Rainbow Class have been learning about the 

Romans. They tried on Togas, made some 

fantastic mosaics and made some tersoriums. 

In last week’s newsletter we met our School 

Council members for this year. Here are some 

messages from our Year 6 School Councillors: 

A Message from Head Girl:
I am happy that my class has picked me to be 

head girl. I will encourage everyone to be sensible 

by setting a good example. I am excited to lead 

assemblies and give out certificates. Also, I am 

looking forward to working with the other school 

council members to make changes that will help 

the school become even better.

A Message from Head Boy:
I am happy that my classmates voted for me to be 

head boy. I believe that they voted for me 

because I am kind and respectful. I am also 

approachable so anyone can come and talk to 

me if they have ideas, questions or problems. I will 

always try my best and encourage others to do 

the same.

Thursday 10th October 9.00am- Early Years Phonics Stay and Learn session

Year 2 had a brilliant 

trip to the Tower of 

London

Early Years have been exploring patterns 

and have set up a new pizza role play area. 

They have also been learning where they 

have family ties around the world, created 

houses using shapes and made some 

banana smoothies.





Our school value this week is: R - Respect for All

Our school value this 
week is: 

W - Working Together

Times Tables 
Rock Stars

Reading Raffle Winners

Reading Raffle 
Winners

Reading Raffle 

Winners

Our core value this week is: 

Resilience



Overall whole school attendance for 
week beginning 23/09/2024: 93.41%

1st Place Attendance: Year 6
1st Place Punctuality: Year 6 and Year 

1

Absence Lates Total 

Year 1 11 5 275

Year 2 6 7 550

Year 3 10 ½ 8 125

Year 4 7 11 25

Year 5 8 10 50

Year 6 5 5 400

Absence Lates Total

Year 1 4 6 98.26%

Year 2 10 11 96.15%

Year 3 14 8 95.17%

Year 4 4 5 98.46%

Year 5 14 9 95.00%

Year 6 28 4 90.67%

Overall whole school attendance 
for week beginning: 23/09/2024: 

95.43%

1st Place Attendance: Y4
1st Place Punctuality: Y6

Absence Lates Total 
Year 1

0 11 200

Year 2
12 15 25

Year 3
11 3 300

Year 4
5 15 150

Year 5
19 12 125

Year 6
30 17 300

Overall whole school attendance for 
week beginning: 23/09/2024: 94.76%

1st Place Attendance: Y1
1st Place Punctuality:  Y3



Drop-In Service | The Nest

https://thenestsouthwark.org.uk/dropinservice/


Reception baseline assessment: 

information for parents - GOV.UK

Applying for a secondary school place -

Southwark Council

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/r

estart-a-heart-2024-tickets-

957091044077?utm_experimen

t=test_share_listing&aff=ebdssh

ios

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/secondary-admissions/applying-for-a-secondary-school-place
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/secondary-admissions/applying-for-a-secondary-school-place
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/restart-a-heart-2024-tickets-957091044077?utm_experiment=test_share_listing&aff=ebdsshios
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/restart-a-heart-2024-tickets-957091044077?utm_experiment=test_share_listing&aff=ebdsshios
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/restart-a-heart-2024-tickets-957091044077?utm_experiment=test_share_listing&aff=ebdsshios
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/restart-a-heart-2024-tickets-957091044077?utm_experiment=test_share_listing&aff=ebdsshios
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/restart-a-heart-2024-tickets-957091044077?utm_experiment=test_share_listing&aff=ebdsshios


Girls in Year 3, 4 

and 5

mailto:shoutoutyouththeatre@gmail.com



	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6
	Slide 7
	Slide 8
	Slide 9
	Slide 10
	Slide 11

